
 

  

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

  

 

      

 
 

Wyoming Department of Education 
122 W. 25th St., Ste. E200 

Cheyenne, WY 82002 
307-777-7675 

Brian Schroeder –Superintendent of Public Instruction 
Chad Auer – Deputy Superintendent of Public Instruction 

MEMORANDUM NO. 2022–132 

TO: School District Superintendents 

FROM: Wanda Maloney, Chief Policy Officer 

DATE: December 5, 2022 

SUBJECT: Chapter 3 Public Comment: Rules of Practice & Procedure 

PUBLIC COMMENT OPEN FOR CHAPTER 3 RULES 
The Wyoming Department of Education (WDE) is promulgating Chapter 3 Rules and now seeks 
public comment on the proposed rules. The comment window is open from December 5, 2022 
through January 23, 2023. 

All agencies are required to adopt the Department of Administration and Information uniform rules 
under Wyo. Stat. Ann. § 16-1-103(j)(ii). This provision requires agencies to adopt the rules 
promulgated by A&I under its authority provided by Wyo. Stat. Ann. § 16-4-204(e). The WDE is 
amending Chapter 3 to comply with this statutory requirement. 

Comments can be submitted online. 

All public comments will be recorded verbatim, including the submitter’s name and city of residence. 
When commenting, specify which rule change the comment is concerning. 

For more information, contact Linda Finnerty, Communications Director, at 307-777-2053 or 
linda.finnerty@wyo.gov. 
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